
 
July 29, 2024 

Marcia Grayson-Carty
Cummings-Grayson & Co. 
915 NW 1st Ave Ste 3a
Miami, FL 33136-3536 

Dear Marcia Grayson-Carty: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on July 24, 2024, the Florida Peer Review Committee accepted the
report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is March 31, 2027
. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the administering
entity. Since your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your review a few
months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
Peer Review Team
FICPA Peer Review Committee
paul@ficpa.org 
850.224.2727, x5957

cc: William Washington

Firm Number:  900010114493 Review Number:  606062
 
 


